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September 16, 2011

Richard Cline

Mayor

City of Menlo Park
701 Laurel Street
Menlo Park, CA 94025

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Cline:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system, During hydrostatic testing, PG&E"s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prionitizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank vou in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Glen Rojas

City Manager

City of Menlo Park
701 Laurel Street
Menlo Park, CA 94025

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Rojas:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask vour assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Public Works Director
City of Menlo Park
701 Laurel Street
Menlo Park, CA 94025

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director :

As vou may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system,

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jose Esteves

Mayor

City of Milpitas

455 East Calaveras Boulevard
Milpitas, California 95035

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Esteves:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Thomas Williams

City Manager

City of Milpitas

455 East Calaveras Boulevard
Milpitas, California 95035

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Williams:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037205


mailto:mlc@ei5uc.ca.gov

_ Edmund G. Brown Jr., Govemor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

GG VAN NERS AEIE

Sepiember 16, 2011

Greg Armendariz

Public Works Director

City of Milpitas

455 East Calaveras Boulevard
Milpitas, California 95035

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Armendariz:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for vour jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Steve Tate

Mayor

City of Morgan Hill
17555 Peak Avenue
Morgan Hill, CA 95037

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Tate:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel; y

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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J. Edward Tewes

City Manager

City of Morgan Hill
17555 Peak Avenue
Morgan Hill, CA 95037

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Tewes:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for vour help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Karl Bjarke

Public Works Director
City of Morgan Hill
17555 Peak Avenue
Morgan Hill, CA 95037

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Bjarke:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jac Siegel

Mayor

City of Mountain View
500 Castro Street
Mountain View, CA 94041

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Siegel:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hvdrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for vour jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Daniel Rich

City Manager

City of Mountain View
500 Castro Street
Mountain View, CA 94041

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Rich:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc{@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Michael Fuller

Public Works Director
City of Mountain View
500 Castro Street
Mountain View, CA 94041

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Fuller:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local junsdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Walter Cohen

Community and Economic Development Director
City of Oakland

250 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Ste. 3315

Oakland, CA 94612

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Community and Economic Development Director Cohen:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hvdrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permitf requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concemns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.
Thank you in advance for vour help in ensuring public safety.

ﬁimwmw

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037213


mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

STATE OF CALIFORNIA e Edmund . Brown Jr.. Qovernar
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

BUE VAN NEBS RVENUE
BAN FRANCISOO, Oh- B0 308

September 16, 2011

Eric Angstad

Community and Economic Development Deputy Director
City of Oakland

251 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Ste. 3315

Ouakland, CA 94612

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Community and Economic Development Deputy Director Angstad:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jim Frazier
Mayor

City of Oakley
3231 Main Street
Oakley, CA 94561

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mavor Frazier:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@ecpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Bryan H. Montgomery
City Manager

City of Qakley

3231 Main Street
Oakley, CA 94561

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Montgomery:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

@‘inﬁ&mk@

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jason Vogan

Public Works Director
City of Oakley

3231 Main Street
Oakley, CA 94561

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Vogan:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concemns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincere

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Sid Espinosa

Mayor

City of Palo Alto
1130 Parkinson St.
Palo Alto, CA 94301

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Espinosa:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E'’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concems, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@gcpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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James Keene

City Manager

City of Palo Alto

250 Hamilton Avenue, 7th Floor
Palo Alto, CA 94301

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Keene:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask vour assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Mike Sartor

Public Works Director

City of Palo Alto

250 Hamilton Avenue, 7th Floor
Palo Alto, CA 94301

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Sartor:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which 1 know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hvdrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle{@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Will Casey

Mayor

City of Pittsburg

65 Civic Avenue
Pittsburg, CA 94565

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Casey:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mic@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Joe Sbranti

City Manager

City of Pittsburg

65 Civic Avenue
Pittsburg, CA 94565

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Sbranti:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Walter C. Pease
Public Works Director
City of Pittsburg

65 Civic Avenue
Pittsburg, CA 94565

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Pease:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask vour assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Don Buchanan

Public Works Director
City of Pittsburg

65 Civic Avenue
Pittsburg, CA 94565

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Buchanan:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
systerm. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for vour jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Malcom Smith

Public Communication Messenger
City of Redwood City

PO BOX 391

Redwood City, CA 94063

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Communication Messenger Smith:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, L ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Steve Wittry

Public Works Administrator
City of San Benito County
3220 Southside Rd.
Hollister, CA 95023-9174

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Administrator Wittry:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Richard Inman

County Administrative Officer
City of San Benito County
3220 Southside Rd.

Hollister, CA 95023-9174

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear County Administrative Officer Inman:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your junisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Granville Bowman

Public Works Director

City of San Bernadino County
825 E. Third Street

San Bemardino, CA 92415

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

Dear Public Works Director Bowman:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E"s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Josie Gonzales

County Supervisor Chair

City of San Bernadino County
385 North Ammowhead Avenue
San Bernardino, CA 92415

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear County Supervisor Chair Gonzales:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlec@epuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Gregory Devereaux

Chief Executive Officer

City of San Bernadino County
385 North Arrowhead Avenue
San Bernardineg, CA 92415

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Chief Executive Officer Devereaux:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jim Ruane

Mayor

City of San Bruno
567 El Camino Real
San Bruno, CA 94066

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Ruane:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincere]

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Connie Jackson

City Manager

City of San Bruno
567 El Camino Real
San Bruno, CA 94066

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Jackson:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Public Works Director
City of S8an Bruno

567 El Camino Real
San Bruno, CA 94066

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system, As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system, During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Andy Klein

Mayor

City of San Carlos
600 Elm Street

San Carlos, CA 94070

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Klein:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which 1 know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jeff Maltbie

City Manager

City of San Carlos
600 Elm Street

San Carlos, CA 94070

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Maltbie:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Al Savay

Community Development Director
City of San Carlos

600 Elm Street

San Carlos, CA 94070

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Community Development Director Savay:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Ray Chan

City Engineer

City of San Carlos
600 Elm Street

San Carlos, CA 94070

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Engineer Chan:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Andy Klein

Mayor

City of San Carlos
600 Elm Street

San Carlos, CA 94070

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Klein:

As youmay be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Ed Lee

Mayor

City of San Francisco

Room 200, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Lee:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California's natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconventence local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@gcpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037239


mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmurid G, Brown Jr., Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

S05 VA MESS RENIIE
SAN FRBMCIRCT A 3508

September 16, 2011

Amy Brown

City Administrator

City of San Francisco

Room 362, | Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Administrator Brown:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which 1 know we can all agree. Toward that
end, T ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Mohammed Nuru

Public Works Administrator

City of San Francisco

Room 348, 1 Dr. Carlton B, Goodlett Place
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Administrator Nuru:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
‘permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Dennis Herrera

City Attomey

City of San Francisco

Room 234, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Attorney Herrera:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission 1s taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Diregtor
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